From: Shelly Lizotte

To: Penny Thompson
Subject: RE: Plan sets for Planning Board
Date: Thursday, May 15, 2025 9:41:55 AM

That’s what | thought.
Thanks
Shelly

Principal, Civil Engineer
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wwwe.artifexae.com

175 Exchange Street
Bangor, ME 04401

From: Penny Thompson <pthompson@cariboumaine.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 10:11 PM

To: Shelly Lizotte <rlizotte@artifexae.com>

Subject: Re: Plan sets for Planning Board

Good morning -
Whatever you think works best for the project will be fine.
The ones they sign are most important.

Penny

From: Shelly Lizotte <rlizotte@artifexae.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 3:12 PM

To: Penny Thompson <pthompson@cariboumaine.org>
Subject: Plan sets for Planning Board

Hi Penny,

I’'m getting ready to send the plans out to the printer today and | was wondering if you thought it
necessary to print full 30” by 42” plans for the structural drawings and elevations. There are about
20 pages of those, so | was hoping to maybe provide the site plans that are needed for signature in
full size, and then the rest of them at 11x17.

If you can confirm that before tomorrow, that would be great.
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Thank you

Shelly

Principal Civil Engineer
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Bangor, ME 04401
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